
the magazine through 1986; it will ap-
pear quarterly beginning in March 1984.
The magazine includes lively articles on
the Constitution written by scholars for
the public, annotated documents and
news about Bicentennial programming. It
is available free to institutions engaged in
developing events for the Bicentennial.
Individuals may subscribe at the rate of
$ 10 for four issues.

Project '87 is seeking articles for
this Constitution. Articles should
be no more than 3000 words,
should address a significant con-
stitutional issue (broadly defined),
and should aim at an educated but
non-scholarly audience. If accepted
by the editorial board for publica-
tion, an honorarium will be paid. In
order to get a more complete de-
scription of the magazine's require-
ments, scholars of the Constitution
who would like to submit an article
to this Constitution should write to
Project '87, 1 527 New Hampshire
Avenue, N.W., Washington, D.C.
20036 with a brief description of
the intended article.

Project '87 also hopes to assist Bicenten-
nial program planners to contact con-
stitutional scholars. We are continuing to
develop a network of those scholars who
are willing to serve as consultants for
Bicentennial events. If you would like to
participate, and you have not yet regis-
tered, please fill out the questionnaire on
this page, and return it to Project '87,
with a curriculum vitae that reflects your
stated area of expertise.

Additional programs for the public, in-
cluding radio and television ventures, lec-
ture series, and theatrical events are in
the planning stages.

Editor's Note: The last update on Project
'87 appeared in PS, Fall, 1982. •

Personnel Newsletter
to Post Faculty Exchanges

The Association is providing a new ser-
vice to faculty members and departments

interested in faculty exchanges. To facili-
tate faculty exchanges, individuals and
departments may place a notice in the
Personnel Service Newsletter. The notice
should specify the rank of the faculty
member or position in question, areas of
teaching and research specialization, the
duration of the exchange, and financial
requirements, if any. Faculty who are
members of APSA and departments who
are members of the Departmental Ser-
vices Program may place faculty ex-
change notices without charge. Non-
members, individuals and departments,
will be charged at the rate of $ 50 for the
first listing and $35 for each subsequent
listing.

The deadline for submission of notices is
the third of every month. Send notices
to: Director, Personnel Services, Ameri-
can Political Science Association, 1527
New Hampshire Avenue, N.W., Wash-
ington, DC 20036. •

Search Committee
Seeks Nominations for
New Editor of APSR

A Search Committee has been appointed
to identify a successor to APSR Editor
Dina Zinnes, whose final year as manag-
ing editor will be 1984-85. The Council
will elect the next editor at its August 29,
1984 meeting after learning of the
Search Committee's deliberations and
hearing the recommendation of the presi-
dent.

Members are encouraged to send sug-
gestions to the Search Committee by
December 1,1983.

Members of the Committee are:

Philip E. Converse, University of Michi-
gan, Chair

Richard F. Fenno, Jr., University of
Rochester

Harold Jacobson, University of Michigan

William Riker, University of Rochester

Barbara Sinclair, University of California,
Riverside

Sidney Tarrow, Cornell University
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